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May 15, 2012 

 

 

NOTICE OF TELEPHONIC STATUS CONFERENCE 

(Set for Wednesday, May 16, 2012, at 1:30 p.m.) 

 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Murrey’s Disposal 

Company, Inc., et al., Dockets TG-111672, TG-111674 & TG-111681 

(consolidated) 

 

TO PARTIES OF RECORD: 

 

On February 6, 2012, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) issued a notice rescheduling the evidentiary hearings in this matter 

(Consolidated Dockets) to June 6 and 7, 2012, to accommodate the anticipated issuance 

of a Commission interpretative and policy statement in Docket TG-112162 (Interpretive 

Statement) that may address some or all of the disputed issues in this proceeding. 

 

On May 14, 2012, counsel for the Respondents filed with the Commission a request that 

a status conference be scheduled in the Consolidated Dockets to discuss the continuing 

need for a live hearing and how briefing dates might be adjusted accordingly to better 

account for the Interpretive Statement.  The request is reasonable and is granted. 

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That it will conduct a status conference in 

the Consolidated Dockets on Wednesday, May 16, 2012, at 1:30 p.m., in Room 108 

of the Commission’s headquarters, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen 

Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.  Parties who wish to attend telephonically 

may participate via the Commission’s teleconference bridge line at (360) 664-3846. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

GREGORY J. KOPTA 

Administrative Law Judge 


